
 

 

NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                  DECEMBER 2022 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                             Special food products for celiac 
 (Pasta, Pizza, Cakes & More….) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20% reduction on all products,  
on a minimum expenditure of €15* 

 
         VISIT THEM IN THEIR 2 STORES!  

 
         MONTEVERDE - Via di Monte Verde n° 17/A  

            OSTIENSE/PIRAMIDE - Via Pellegrino Matteucci n° 62 
 

         Open from 9:00 to 13:30 and from 16:30 to 19:30  
On Sunday from 10:00 to 13:00  

Closed on Monday 
 

To benefit from the dedicated promotion, Coop members must show their valid 
FAO Staff Coop membership card at the cash desk (please email fao-staff-coop@fao.org, 
sending a passport-size photograph in order to receive your digital membership card by email) 

                                                                                                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                                          mob. +39 393/4283859  
                                                                                                                                                                          Instagram: glutenfree_noobisfood 
                                                                                                                                                                          Facebook: Noobis Food  
                                                                                                                                                                          www.noobisfood.it 

*The promotion is exclusively for our members 
  and it is valid until 31 December 2023. 
 
 **Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties, who respond directly to clients. 

mailto:fao-staff-coop@fao.org

